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GUIDELINES FOR INTERESTED PARTIES TO PROVIDE FEEDBACK TO THE 

CODE COUNCIL BOARD OF DIRECTORS REGARDING THE IECC 
 

 
On December 16, 2020, the International Code Council Board of Directors put forward a framework for the 
updating of the International Energy Conservation Code (IECC) and Ch. 11 of the International Residential 
Code (IRC) using the ICC standards process, subject to stakeholder input and final approval by the ICC 
Board. On January 21, 2021, the ICC Board will conduct a virtual teleconference meeting, during which it 
will hear from these interested parties and stakeholders (hereinafter “participants”), in accordance with the 
following procedures: 
 

• A registration process will be required for participants looking to provide a presentation to the ICC 
Board during the meeting. This registration link can be accessed from the IECC webpage.  
Participants must register by Monday, January 11, 2021. 

• Approximately two (2) hours shall be allotted for hearing from all participants. 

• The length of time for each speaker will be determined by the volume of commenters. Additional 
details will be shared with the registered participants after the January 11 deadline. 

• No redundant testimony will be permitted. 

• No visual presentations will be permitted. 

• No rebuttals will be permitted. 

• ICC Board members may ask questions after each participant has completed their presentation. 

• The ICC Board will go into executive (confidential) session to deliberate, and its final decision shall 
be announced on a later date. 

• The President of the ICC Board has the discretion to make amendments to these procedures as 
he deems reasonably appropriate. 

• For interested parties looking to listen to the January 21, 2021, Board meeting without providing a 
presentation, an audio-only YouTube livestream will require its own separate registration via the 
IECC webpage. 

 

https://www.iccsafe.org/products-and-services/i-codes/code-development/iecc-2024-and-beyond/
https://www.iccsafe.org/products-and-services/i-codes/code-development/iecc-2024-and-beyond/

